Amateur Radio Club at Kansas State University WØQQQ

Minutes - April 5, 2017

The monthly business meeting of the KSU Amateur Radio Club was called to order at 6:38 P in 135 Ward Hall on Wednesday, April 5, 2017.

club officers in attendance: President: James Copeland, KDØICP Secretary-Treasurer, David Yoder, KAØJPM Activities Manager: Max Nager, W2MAX

members: Reid Sayler, KEØEIE

guests / future members: Chris Chandler Larissa Oshima

President Copeland began the meeting with an impressive Powerpoint presentation on the KSUARC.

Results are in from the ARRL's <u>Winter School Club Roundup</u>, which ran from Feb. 13 to 17, 2017. The KSUARC came in 5th nationally in this contest.

The club's ICOM IC-451 was sold for \$85. The goal is to raise funds to buy an <u>ICOM IC-7300</u>, which retails for about \$1,349. We hope to get some alumni members onboard.

Max Nager reported that a presentation was made to the Engineering Student Council, in hopes of receiving a mini grant. We did not receive any funds.

There is the possibility that <u>Green Apple Bikes</u> may organize or sponsor a marathon, and our club might be able to contribute with communications.

The idea of a MAARS/KSUARC fox hunt was mentioned and explained.

A motion was made to allocate a maximum of \$40 to reimburse President Copeland for shipping expenses for the aforementioned IC-451. The motion passed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:07 P.

submitted by: David Yoder, KAØJPM Secretary-Treasurer

Main Page

Minutes Page

ksuarc@ksu.edu